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03/04/2025  10:27:212025/1192/P OBJ Joanne Skoulikas An additional, significant point to my earlier list of objections. 

6. As the plans currently stand for the new construction, and according to my understanding of 

them, the glass doors will have a full and direct view into the living room windows of Flat 2 of 72 

Parkhill Road. This will be a clear breach of privacy of those living there which is not currently a 

problem with the existing outbuilding.
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